Senior leaders from around the globe gain from the ILMP
The International Leadership and Management Programme (ILMP) is currently accepting applications for its 2011-2012 cohort. The programme involves senior school leaders from many countries and draws on this opportunity to share and build upon best practice leadership skills from schools around the world.

Jason Taylor, Vice Principal of Quarry Bay School in Hong Kong was an ILMP participant in 2008-2009.  “The ILMP improved my ability to think more deeply about adopting leadership styles and strategies to best fit my situation, thus tailoring my approach to the needs of the school, staff and pupils,” he says. “I thought it was excellent and the opportunity of discussing school-based and wider leadership issues with such a varied cohort of colleagues was incredible.”

The ILMP spans a one year study period allowing participants time for research, practical experience and delegate collaboration while maintaining their existing leadership role and involves two short residential periods. 

The first residential takes place in London, England on 23 – 27 February 2011, and will feature a keynote session by Martin Skelton (Director of Fieldwork Education and Founding Director of the International Primary Curriculum), visits to meet leadership teams at TASIS England American School and ACS International School in Egham, and a leadership reception at the House of Commons hosted by Tobias Ellwood, MP, an international school graduate.

Now into its seventh year, the ILMP is the collaboration of three highly respected organisations within the field of international education: The European Council of International Schools (ECIS), the National Association of Head Teachers (NAHT) and Fieldwork Education. The critically acclaimed programme is designed to develop skilled, effective and inspiring school leaders throughout the world, providing practical leadership training that can be applied to any school environment and is relevant for all levels of senior leadership. The course combines online learning, residential workshops, e-tutoring and school-based projects. Internationally recognised tutors and speakers have included Professor John West-Burnham and Terry Haywood, Director of The International School of Milan and Chair of the Alliance for International Education. 

Beatrice Caston, Admissions, Communication and Development Director at The International School of Dusseldorf, Germany completed the ILMP this year.  “The ILMP was the first formal leadership training that I’ve had that was so well thought through and attuned to my needs as a leader,” she says. “I have never experienced any leadership training as all encompassing as the ILMP.

“There was not one thing that was said throughout the ILMP that was not asking for reflection and for practical application. Everything that we learned had value and application within the school environment. The ILMP has helped me to view leadership as one of empowering everyone. When I came back from the first residential I immediately started looking at things differently. My enthusiasm was strengthened and the ILMP really became integrated into my entire life. 

“I have full, full admiration for the ILMP,” continues Beatrice. “My enthusiasm for it has absolutely increased over time. I would recommend any leadership person to go through the ILMP course, especially those people with many leadership responsibilities. It is life changing.”

The second ILMP residential in February 2012 will take place in Prague. 

For more details visit www.internationalleadershipandmanagementprogram.com
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